
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11.02.20 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

We would like to invite you to our spring stay and play sessions, where you will have 

the opportunity to spend time with your child towards the end of the nursery day.  

 

We are offering the following session times and hope you will be able to attend one. 

(Please note that you can attend either of the sessions with your child even if it is not 

their normal time in the nursery)  

 

If you are unable to attend one of these sessions please feel free to ask a grandparent, 

child-minder or other adult to join us.   

 

Session times available are: 

 

Monday 23
rd 

March @ 2.00 pm – 3.30 pm 

 

Wednesday 25
th

 March @ 2.00 pm – 3.30 pm 

 

Friday 27
th 

March @ 2.00 pm – 3.30 pm 

 

We will shortly be sending out an electronic form on which you will be able to select 

the session you will be attending.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Jenny Martin (Headteacher) 

  

 

 

 

 


